Dike, Darlene

From: Hazelton, Laura

Sent: 26 June 2015 16:04

To: Planning

Subject: FW: The Cavendish School, 31 Inverness St, NW1 7HB; Application ref: 2015/2355/P
Hello,

Would you mind registering the CAAC’s objection below please.

Thanks.

Kind Regards,

Laura Hazelton

Planning Officer
Development Management
Culture & Environment
London Borough of Camden

Phone: 020 7974 1017

Web: camden.gov.uk
5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Sent: 26 June 2015 16:02
To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Fwd: The Cavendish School, 31 Inverness St., NW1 7HB; Application ref: 2015/2355/P

Begin forwarded message:

From: Margaret Richardson [

Date: 26 June 2015 15:27:30 BDT

To: LauraHazelton@camden.gov.uk
Cc: gordon macgueen

Subject: The Cavendish School, 31 Inverness St., NW1 7HB; Application ref: 2015/2355/P
Dear Laura,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We strongly object to the proposed canopy.

The early buildings of the school are Victorian which gives the school its character. These older buildings
will come to be more appreciated when surrounded by the new building work which will shortly take
place. The canopy really destroys the front elevation and ruins the appearance of the lower row of
windows.

We are sure there could be a better solution.



Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,
31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



